
The Reading Hub 
Last May we held a non-school uniform day to raise some money

to fund extra items for the new Reading Hub at school. 
The school have spent a lot of time rejuvenating the old library
area into a new Reading Hub with some amazing resources. 
The new books were funded by the sponsored read, Usborne
book donations and Morrison’s. Your donations provided new

toadstool seating, blue comfy chairs and a new rug. 

We really appreciate your support 
Thank you so much 


